
 

 

Friday 27 Oct  

It was all porridge, broken chairs and sleeping bears earlier in the week when an intrepid gang of FS1 
children went on an immersive adventure to explore the story, Goldilocks.  Their journey took them 
into the Forest School area, where they used clues and story prompts to deepen understanding and 
promote enjoyment.  A real-life Goldilocks stole the show with a super performance of the famous 
tale. 
 
Learning explorations took us into Y2 this week and it was a tremendous opportunity to enjoy the 
learning experience of our children across a range of core subjects.  Children described excitedly the 
themes and learning they were engaged in; it was great to be a part of the adventurous vocabulary 
collection, which children used to describe their very own ‘Wild Thing’.  Children confidently tackled 
maths, using a variety of apparatus to support their articulation of maths processes and concepts. 
    
The week completed with a very successful tag rugby festival, shared with Episkopi School.  Mr 
Bennington and Mr Mckenna led a fun packed morning involving great sportsmanship, skills 
development and tag rugby games.  The children, as ever, were a credit to themselves and the 
school.  Well done to all involved.  
 
A reminder that the week commencing 13th November we will have our first parent teacher meetings 
of the year.  A sign-up form will come out via electronic link when we return after the half term 
break. Although predominantly on Tuesday and Thursday, some other dates or times may be 
available - look out for the sign-up.  
 
Finally, as a we approach the half term break, thank you for your ongoing 
support.  It has been a full and extremely busy 8 weeks, but thoroughly 
enjoyable and we have achieved a lot.  Children have really settled into the 
new year and are making very positive strides forwards.  In the run up to 
Christmas (!?) I look forward to continued progress and development.  
Please be reminded that school will open again for children Tuesday 7 
November. 
 
Attached is the calendar for the academic year 24/25. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Ben Turner 
Headteacher 

 

Akrotiri School 

Friday Feeling  

#008 


